
Notice of Privacy Practices Effective Date: 09/01/2025 At Georgia Senior Friends, we respect 
your privacy and are committed to protecting your health information. This notice provides a 
summary of how we use and protect your information, in compliance with the Health Insurance 
Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA). Your Information We collect personal and health 
information to provide quality social and medical support services. This may include your name, 
address, phone number, medical information, and emergency contact details. How We Use It 
We use your information only for: - Coordinating and providing services - Communicating with 
you or your authorized representatives - Meeting legal or regulatory requirements Sharing Your 
Information We do not sell or share your information for marketing purposes. We may only 
disclose your information when: - Required by law - Necessary for treatment, payment, or 
healthcare operations - You give written permission Your Rights You have the right to: - Access 
your records - Request corrections - Ask for limits on how your information is used - Receive a 
list of certain disclosures - File a complaint if you feel your privacy rights have been violated Our 
Responsibilities We are required by law to keep your information private and secure. Our staff is 
trained on HIPAA regulations, and we maintain safeguards to protect your records. Contact Us If 
you have questions or want to exercise your privacy rights, please contact us: Georgia Senior 
Friends Phone: 470-456-5783 Email: georgiaseniorfriends@gmail.com 
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